
Where: Russell House 

When: Monday 17th October between 9 - 10 am

What: An opportunity to talk about online safety. You are 
more than welcome to bring a phone/tablet in for 
advice/support with issues. We will do our best to support 
you. 

Drop in at any time. Drinks and biscuits will be 
available!


